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  Year 3 Newsletter  -  27th June 2025 

This term is as busy as ever and the children have been watching concerts, 

taking part in some fantastic cricket training as well as having their Sports Day. 

Hopefully you enjoyed watching them and being out in the gorgeous sunshine.  

 

The next week at school is forecast to be a hot one. Please ensure that your child 

has water, a cap, and has had sunscreen applied before school. We will keep 

them in the shade and ensure that they are regularly drinking water.  

This week in maths, the children have continued to learn about time and 

focused this week on how many days there are in a week, weeks in a month and 

months in a year. They learnt a poem to help them to remember this. The 

children were also thinking about am and pm and when it is the morning and 

when it is the afternoon.  

 

In English this week, the children began planning and writing their own 

autobiographies. So far, they have been very interesting and I am looking 

forward to reading about some of their favourite childhood memories. The focus 

for this writing, was how to structure it. The children used sub-headings to write 

shorter paragraphs of factual information.  

 

In History this week, the children were learning about Leybourne Grange. They 

heard about the first owner and his love of riding horses around the front of it and 

throwing lavish parties. From this, they thought about the fact that it at one stage 

was a hospital for people with severe mental illness and how it has now been 

developed into homes. After learning this information, the children had a picture 

of the building when it was derelict and they planned what they would convert 

the inside into. There were some great and very creative ideas.  

 

On Tuesday, the children have Woodland Learning and it could be very warm. 

They will still need appropriate clothing for playing in the woods and stream.  

Spellings (10)  

Purple, turquoise, yellow, orange, white, blue, brown, black, green, pink.  

 

Spellings (7) 

Blue, pink, green, red, black, brown, grey.  


